
Public Rights of Way - Notification of Proposals to Change the Path 
Network 

The following consultation relates to a proposal to enter into a permissive bridleway 
agreement in the Parish of Wiston. Full details are contained in the attached 
consultation report. Comments on the proposal should be made by 17 May 2023. If 
substantive objections are raised by members the consultation will be referred to 
the Planning and Rights of Way Committee for determination. 

Parish/path number: 

Wiston – FP 2704/1 

Site Location: 

Storrington/Bramber Castle boarder 

Local Member: 

Paul Marshall/Paul Linehan 

Proposal: 

Proposal to create a permissive bridleway link between Wiston and Steyning. This 
permissive bridleway would connect Mouse Lane in Steyning to the existing onward 
link to Washington and provide a safer alternative to the A283 for journeys along 
this corridor and to/from the South Downs Way. 

Consultation report (PDF, 76KB) including plan attached. 

Case Officer: 

Ami Dye, Tel: 0330 2222687 

https://westsussex.moderngov.co.uk/documents/s38475/260423row1.pdf
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